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18th February 2021 

 

Dear S3 Parent/Carer,  
   
Welcome back to school following the February holiday.  It is so nice to feel warmth in the air!  
 
Your child will have recently received the latest pack of learning materials.  These form the basis of lessons 

beginning on Monday 22nd February until Friday 26th February.  Teachers continue to post teaching materials 

and sessions on TEAMs to support pupils who are remote learning at this time. Pupils in school are now 

following a different timetable and as a result we have had to change teacher provision for remote learners.  

 

Teaching staff will be on the 3.1 class TEAM at the following times in the week to discuss and direct through 

certain subjects in the learning pack.  Please assist your child by having those subject materials ready.  

   

Staff  Subject  Day  Time  

Ms Cook  
Social Subjects, Science, Fashion 

& Textiles, Outdoor Learning  
Tuesday  9.00 - 10.30am  

Ms Galloway  
Literacy, RME, Art  
  

Wednesday  2.00 - 3.30pm  

Mr Cox  

  

Maths, Business/Digital Skills, 

PE  
Thursday  2.00 - 3.30pm  

Ms Cook  
French, ASDAN, Lifeskills  

  
Friday  10.30 -12.00  

  
For your convenience, all the work in your child’s learning pack is also available on the Cedarbank School website 

in the Pupil Zone section in Home Learning (BGE / Broad General Education).   
 
We are aware of the importance of time for your child to socialise with peers.  The socialisation sessions are now 

scheduled at the following times from week beginning 22nd February and will be on TEAM 3.1: Thursdays 3.00 - 
3.20pm led by Mrs Davies.  
 

Once a week a member of the Extended Leadership Team will continue to contact you by email or phone.  This will 

continue to be Mr McLean. 
  
We continue to evaluate our remote learning model and may change the model we have put in place as the result of 

feedback from parents/carers, staff and pupils.   
  
If you have any questions or require further information, please contact us via wlcedarbank-

sch@westlothian.org.uk or 01506 442172. 
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Our school team will continue to provide all available support to your child and family where we can during this 

period of remote learning.    
 

 

  
Yours sincerely,   
   
 
 
Alison Lindsay   
Depute Head Teacher   
  
 

 

  
Ann M. O'Hagan  
Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 


